
Tuesday 5th May 
 

Wow! Time is zipping by. It’s May already! How are you all getting on doing your 

school work at home? Remember, if you’re feeling a little bit puzzled by any the 

work you can email us or ask us on Seesaw. If your adults are working from 

home you might not be able to use the computer/iPad when you want to. That’s 

fine. We understand how difficult this is for everybody. Even us teachers have 

‘off days’ and find things a bit difficult! But every day we are at home brings us 

one day nearer to being back at school. 
 

Reading 

 

We’re really enjoying hearing you read a story to us. If 

you haven’t had a go yet, don’t be shy, give it a go!  

It’s really important that, even if you don’t do much 

other work, you do try to read for about 15 minutes a 

day. This could be at any time of day to anyone – maybe 

even a teddy or a pet! We’ll share your reading to the 

rest of the class only if you want us to. Remember to 

leave a nice comment if you like someone else’s story. 

English 

 

We know a lot about the Fire of London because a man 

called Samuel Pepys wrote a diary about what happened. 

Watch the video about Samuel Pepys on  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z7d7gwx/articles/zhgxcqt  

Peter in Year 3 has also written a diary about his time 

at home at the moment, you may have seen it in the 

‘About Rustington’ magazine. We’ve included it in this 

document so you can read it. I think he’s made it sound 

very positive and interesting, don’t you? 

This week, have a go at writing your own diary to tell us 

what your days are like. 

Maths 

 

This week, we’re thinking about mass, which means 

measuring how much something weighs. 

Can you find some objects and arrange them from 

lightest to heaviest? 

Can you estimate (guess) how many grams or kilograms 

they weigh? 1kg (kilogram) is the same as 1000g. 

Then use weighing scales to find out how much they 

actually weigh. 

As an extra challenge, if you are able to, you could try 

measuring out some amounts of ingredients using your 

scales. 



History 

 

http://www.fireoflondon.org.uk/ 
 

Enjoy having a look at this website. You could see if you 

can find out a new exciting fact! There is also a game 

you can play on there. 

PE 

 

How did you get on with the dance routine last week? 

Did you enjoy it?  

This week have a go at Oti Mabuse’s dance lessons. They 

are fantastic. She does a new one every day. You can 

find her lessons on her YouTube page. 

 

We would love it if you could carry on competing in the 

Virtual Sussex School Games: 

https://www.activesussex.org/virtual/# 
 

 



 


